
 

 

 BFHS UPDATE: 

 

Hello Everyone.  This is principal Gering and I would like to officially 

welcome everyone back for another awesome year at BFHS.  Here at school 

Bob, Daryl, and his crew have been working hard all summer and the building 

looks great.  Teachers were here all last week working hard to prepare for the 

first day of school.   We are off to a great start and I want to thank all the 

parents who provided breakfast for the teachers today. 

 

  Fall sports have started and are doing well.  If your child is interested in 

participating in fall sports it’s not too late.  Have them talk to the coach.  I 

would also like to remind you about BFHS Open House September 9
th

.  We 

will meet in the commons at 5:30 for cake and then make our way into the 

Auditorium around 6:00.   We will introduce our teachers and talk a little 

about the student handbook.  I plan to finish around 6:30 and then give you 

some time to roam around and meet your student’s teachers.  I am excited 

about what this year holds for BFHS and I look forward to serving you as 

your principal.     

 

 

        Tim Gering  

Principal BFHS 
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